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December 3, 1981

Trojan Nuclear Plant
Docket 50-344
License NPF-1

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
, ATTN: Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
'

Operating Reactors Branch No. 3
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission4

2 Washington, DC 20555

Dear Mr. Clark:

Pursuant to the NRC-PGE meeting on June 15, 1981, this letter reconfirms
j PGE's commitment to conduct a human factors review of the' backup SPDS at

the Trojan Nuclear Plant. The backup SPDS at Trojan consists of certain
critical' Plant parameters indicated on Panels C-02, C-05 and C-09 as

i described in detail in PCE's letter of July 2, 1981 to the NRC. Display
of the backup SPDS will be included in the on going human factors review

j of control room design in accordance with NUREG-0700.

Sincerely,

'

.

1,

c: Mr. Lynn Frank, Director
State of Oregon
Department of Energy
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